
 
Licensing Chairs report to full Council 15

th
 July 2015 

 
A  Licensing Sub Committee met on 25th June 2015 to consider a 
premise licence application for Betley Court Farm. 
The application was for a new premise licence for staging events 
throughout the year and would be in addition to that granted for Junction 
16. 
 
A premise licence was granted for the Betley Show, Betley Bonfire, 
Betley Gun and Game Fair and up to five other events. 
The licence also covered a one off event for the Young Farmers Ball. 

 
The next meeting of the Licensing Committee is on 23rd July 2015 at 
7pm with training for all committee members and substitutes at 6pm. 
 
Non licensing committee members are welcome to attend. 
 
 
Trevor Hambleton 
Chair of Licensing 

 
 

 
  


